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Sunday, September 9 – Return to Regular Liturgical Schedule 
We resume regular schedule of Sunday Worship:   9:00 am – Divine Liturgy in Ukrainian, 
10:30 am – Divine Liturgy in English. 
 
 

Sunday, September 23 – Parish Family Sunday  
All of you are cordially invited to our next Parish Family Sunday celebration which will be 
held on Sunday, September 23, 2018. Traditionally, we will begin with one, joined Divine 
Liturgy at 10 a.m.  Lunch and social time to follow in the Parish Hall. 
 
 

Sunday, September 23 – Sunday School Registration 
Registration to of kindergarten and elementary aged children for Sunday School will be 
held in the Parish Hall during the social time.  
 
 

Sunday, September 30 – Sunday School Begins 
All of you are cordially invited to enroll your kindergarten and elementary school aged 
children (or grandchildren) to our Parish Sunday School which will operate between 10 
a.m. and 10:40 a.m. in the Church Basement Hall (time is designated to be between the 
two scheduled Divine Liturgies). 
 

Tyrsa Ukrainian Dance School and Bandura Lessons 
Tyrsa is continuing their wonderful programs for Ukrainian dance and bandura, engaging 
children, youth, and adults. New students are welcome to join September 18.  Please see 
the attached poster for more details. 
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